TELEPHONE: 23365912 (P&T) TELEGRAM: RAILWAYMEN

23343493 (P&T) EMail:-airfindia@yahoo.co.in

81-22270 (Rly.) EMail:airfindia@gmail.com

81-22769(Rly.)+91- web:www.airfindia.com.
Fax 11-23363167 A.l1.R.F.

All Frix Railfmmpnen's Jederation

(Estd, 1924)

Shiva Gopal Mishra g Braves e oo
New Delhi-110055
(General Secretary) - I‘:ll)ll A
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Dear Shri Mittal,

Sub: Payment of salary through Bank/ECS
Ref.: AM(Staff), Railway Board’s D.O. letter No.E(G)/2012/HO1-1 dated 29.09.2014

The Adviser(Staff),Railway Board, vide his D.O. letter under reference has advised Northerm Railway to ensure 100%
payment of salary through Cheque/ECS after 31.12.2014. In this connection, | would draw your attention towards
Railway Board's letter No.2007/AC-11/21/7 dated 18.06.2008, 2008/AC-11/21/9 dated 03.09.2008 and 2008/AC-Il/21/
dated 19.09.2008.

It may be appreciated that the issue regarding payment of salary to non-gazetted staff has been deliberated
repeatedly at Railway Board's level by the AIRF, whereupon it has been time and again assured that no staff shall be
compelled to draw salary through Bank/ECS. The staff shall only be motivated to open their accounts in bank and
pursued to draw salary through bank.

It is a matter of regret that, arbitrary orders to make payment through Bank/ECS to all the staff of Northem Railway
w.e.f. 01.01.2015 have been communicated aforementioned letter of the Adviser(Staff), Railway Board, which is a
breach of bilateral settlement arrived at with this federation.

It is further petriment to mention here that there is serious resentment among the staff on some corners of Northem
Railway, which may result in disturbance of industrial peace as well.

| would, therefore, request you to kindly issue clarification to Northern Railway, so that the staff is not compelled to
draw salary through Bank/ECS but only motivated to do so, and those who are still willing to draw salary through
cash may also be permitted to do so in the instrest of industrial harmony.

An early action in the matter shall be highly appreciated.

With regards!
Sincerely yours,
iva Gopal Mishra)
Shri AK. Mittal,
Member Staff,
Railway Board,
New Delhi

Copy to: General Secretary, Northern Railwaymen'’s Union, New Delhi - for information.



